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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 28, 1994 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

c. Mark Kingseed 
James Singer 
Mark Beasley 
Brooks Compton 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 
Assistant to the city Manager Judith Gilleland 

City Council interviewed the following applicants for 
appointment as members of the Bicentennial commission: 

Ann s. Hughes 
John Douglas McGee 
James T. Reppert 

Concern was expressed with the fact that Mr. McGee is no longer 
involved in the Centerville City Schools, is no longer a member 
of the Centerville Arts Commission and is not a resident of the 
city of Centerville nor Washington Township. More interviews 
will be forthcoming. 

Mr. Beasley entered the meeting at this time. 

Discussion followed relative to a request received from the 
South Metro Dayton Area Chamber of Commerce requesting financial 
assistance in the amount of $750.00 for the production of a 1993 
Annual Report covering the progress, achievements and growth of 
the five government units in the South Metro area; and the 
continuation of the Chamber's Quarterly Business Report. council 
concurred that the request be honored as specified. 

Briefly discussed was a request received from Seniors, Inc. 
of Centerville/Washington Township that the City contact Senator 
Charles Horn and Representative Robert Corbin to encourage the 
awarding of a grant in the amount of $50,000.00 to help renovate 
Hithergreen center. Mr. Kingseed reviewed information he 
recently received from Representative Corbin that a grant has 
been awarded to Seniors, Inc. for a lesser amount than the 
requested $50,000.00. Council concurred that correspondence from 
Mayor Shirley Heintz offering Centerville's support be sent to 
Judith Y. Brachman, Director, Ohio Department on Aging, copied to 
Jo Ann Ropp, Senator Horn and Representative Corbin. 

Mr. Compton entered the meeting at this time. 
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Mr. Farquhar reviewed for council a request received from 
Frank DePalma, superintendent for the Centerville City School 
District, that Centerville appoint a Personnel Review Board to 
hear appeals, terminations and layoffs which may occur in the 
system. Mr. Farquhar explained the need for the establishment of 
such a Board. Council concurred that following receipt of a 
letter of request from Mr. DePalma, a Resolution of intent to 
establish a Personnel Review Board be prepared for Council's 
consideration at the next Council Meeting. 
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~~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughf?n 
Clerk of Council 


